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August 16,2006 

Executive Secretary 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Withdrawal of Certification of Yestel, Inc. 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

I am writing on behalf of Yestel, Inc. (“Yestel”) to request a withdrawal of both its authority to 
provide long distance service and its tariff.’ 

On April 27,2006, Yestel, Inc. and TTUSA Acquisition, Inc. (“TTUSA”) notified the Florida Public 
Service Commission (“Commission”) of the Asset Purchase Agreement (“APA”) that was entered 
into between Yestel and TTUSA. This transaction was approved by the Commission on July 
17,2006, in Order No. PSC-06-0607-CO-TI which was issued in Docket No. 060364-TI. 

As a result of the consummation of this transaction and the transfer of the customers from Yestel to 
TTUSA, Yestel has ceased operating and will no longer require its certifications. Therefore, Yestel 
respectfully requests that its certification that was issued in Docket No. 010305-TI be withdrawn, 
that Yestel’s tariff be rescinded and that Yestel’s name be removed from the list of certificated 
carriers in Florida. 

‘Yestel, Inc. was granted authority to provide long distance telecommunications services 
in Florida in Docket No. 010305-TI dated 5/8/2001. 
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Florida Public Service Commission 
August 16,2006 

Enclosed are the original and six (6 )  copies of this letter. Please return one (1) of the copies file- 
stamped in the envelope provided. If you need any further information or have any questions 
regarding the matters discussed herein, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. Thank you 
for your assistance with this matter. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Leon L. N o w a l H  
Nowalsky, Bronston, and Gothard, APLLC 
3500 North Causway Blvd. 
Suite 1442 
Phone: (504) 832-1984 
Fax: (504) 831-0892 
Email: lnowalsky@nbglaw.com 


